Dear Editor,

We would like to express our heartfelt appreciation to you and the esteemed

reviewers for providing valuable feedback on our work.

Reviewer 1

Dear Authors, The manuscript describes a very rare complication of HHT. The
manuscript is adequately written and deserves to be published in WJ]G.

Reply: We are grateful for the positive remarks and recognition from Reviewer

1 regarding our research.

Reviewer 2

I have read the manuscript carefully. It is an interesting case report from a rare
disease.Starting with the abstract HHT is characterized by the presence of
multiple arteriovenous malformations (AVMs) Therefor vasodilatat,on is not
suitable. The mutation analysis results make the case in this patient even more
interesting, so it would be more appropriate to evaluate these results as a peer
review by a geneticist. The University of Utah has a large mutation database
regarding HHT, if possible, it would be appropriate to contact and screen it.
Reply: Regarding the suggestions made by Reviewer 2, we wholeheartedly
acknowledge their significance. However, despite our best efforts, we
discovered that the HHT database at the University of Utah is currently not
accessible to the public. We also sought assistance from several genetic testing
companies, but unfortunately, all attempts to establish a comparison with our
database were unsuccessful. Nevertheless, we sincerely thank the reviewer for
their invaluable input, and we will continue to closely monitor this database,

hoping for an opportunity to conduct data comparison in the future.

In addition, we have adhered to the editorial requirements and conducted a

thorough search in the RCA database, supplementing our work with the latest



developments related to HHT.

Once again, we extend our deepest gratitude to the editorial team and the

esteemed reviewers for their valuable insights and feedback.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Gang Sun



